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Comments: Hello, 

 

As a river guide of 10 years on the main salmon and middle fork, I am writing to strongly discourage the forest

service to move forward with this mine. The south fork is a precious and vital resource for native chinook and this

project would put these already declining species in great danger. This is public land and the public opinion

towards this project is NEGATIVE. We do not want this mine on our sacred river. Kindly take all of these words

into consideration and reject this proposal to protect some of the only resources left in Idaho. 

 

Thank you 

Bobbi Anderson 

Canyons river company 


